## July 2022 Newsletter

Date: July 25th

Time: 6:30

Place: Pavilion at Marina

Refreshments: modest

Francie Hunt is the Executive Director of Tennessee Advocates for Planned Parenthood, the advocacy and political arm for Planned Parenthood in Tennessee. She was the previous director with Stand for Children, which helped successfully pass Tennessee's voluntary pre-kindergarten program impacting over 16,000 at-risk 4-year olds and helped garner Race to the Top funding for Tennessee's public schools. She was one of the organizers of the Power Together March in solidarity with the Women's March on Washington in January 2017, 2018, and 2019. Francie recently served on the Nashville Public library board and Walk Bike Nashville. She is the mother of Eliza, age 21 and Isaac, age 16. Francie can give an overview of the post-Roe landscape, what led to this historic roll back, and what we can do about it.